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Routine Correspondence

The Committee’s comments, if any, are sought in respect of the undernoted 
matter – a copy of which will be available at the meeting for perusal: 

Roads Service

 The Belfast on the Move – Sustainable Transport Enabling Measures 
(STEM), Linenhall Street – proposed loading bay

 Antrim Road and Cavehill Road area from Rosemount Gardens to Kansas 
Avenue – proposal to introduce one-way traffic systems in some of the 
side streets

The Committee will be advised of any additional information received at the 
meeting.


